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Thursday 3rd October 2024 

Dear Parents 

Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 

 
 

We are really looking forward to seeing you for Parent Consultations on Wednesday 23rd 
October. Please email your child’s class teacher with the times you are able to come. All 
appointments are 10 minutes long. You will have an opportunity to look through your child’s 
work and meetings will be held in the school hall.  

 

Please email your child’s teacher by 9.00am on Friday 11th October 2024. We will do our best to 
accommodate your preferred time. Any requests sent in later than this date will be given any 
appointments that are remaining.  
 
Mrs Martin, the school’s Special Education Coordinator (SENCo), will also be available during the 
parent consultations. Whether Mrs Martin is already working with your child or not, she will be 
happy to discuss your child’s current needs and additional education requirements, to see where 
we might be able to work together to offer them support. Appointment requests to meet with Mrs 
Martin can be made by emailing her directly (see over for all staff email addresses). 
 

All appointment times will be confirmed on Wednesday 16th October.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

L Tweedale 
 

Mrs Lucy Tweedale 
Deputy Head 
 
 

 
 

In your email, please include: 
 
 

Child’s name:…………………………………………………………      
 

Other Class Teachers to see:………………………………….. 
 

      1 - 2pm                 4 – 5pm                                                                                                                                                             
 

      2 - 3pm                    5 – 6pm    
 
      3 - 4pm            6 – 7pm 
                            

                        (6 – 6.30pm Willow Class)          
 

PLEASE STATE ALL TIMES THAT ARE CONVENIENT 
 

See over for staff email addresses. 
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Staff emails: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Class Email address 

Mrs Martin SENCo senco@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk  
 

Mrs Webb Early Years webbl@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk 
 

Miss Goslitski Beech Class goslitskin@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk 
 

Mrs Courtman-Stock Lime Class courtman-stock@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk 
 

Mrs Sassis Maple Class sassism@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk 
 

Mrs Tweedale Willow Class tweedalel@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk 
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